Conor MeDonagh
Camden Councll Planning Department
izl Lxtension

Argyle Street
Londan
WC1H

Dear Conar MeDonagh

One Bedford Avenue and 251-258 Tattenham Court Road - planning applications
2013/3880/P and 2013/3881/P.

| am writing in support of the planning zpplication for the redevelopment of the buildings on
the corner of Bedford Avenue and Tattenham Court Road

The southern end of Tottenham Court needs to be revived. The high-quality shops proposed
will attract mare shoppers to Tott

nham Court Road at a time when some of the existing
retailers on the street are struggling. The new office space will mean more jobs on the site
and will benefit other local shops, hotels and other businesses.

The development, if approved, would make a financial contribution towards Camden’s plans
to plan

new trees and widen pavements on Tottenham Court Road, making it mare
pleasant to walk down.

The new building will respect its neighbours and the view of the new building from Bedford
Square will be better than currently.

I'hope that the council will approve the planning application.

Yours sincerely




Cenor McDonagh
Camden Councll Planning Department
tall Cxtension

Camden Tawn

Dear Conor MecDonagh

One Bedford Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Court Road - planning applications

2013/3880/P and 2013/3331/P.

I .am writing in support of the planning application for the redevelopment of the bulldings on
the corner of Bedford Avenue and lottenham Court Road.

The southern end of Tottenham Court needs to be revived. The high-guality shops proposed
will attract more shoppers to Tottenham Court Road at a time when some of the existing
retailers on the street are struggling. The new office space will mean mare jubs on the site
and will benefit other lacal shops, hotels and other businesses.,

The development, il approved, would make a financial contribution towards Camden’s plans
to plant new trees and widen pavements on Tottenham Court Raad, making it more
pleasant to walk down.

Ihe new building will respect its neighbours and the view af the new by
sguare will be better than currently.

rom Bedford

I hope that the cauncil will approve the planning application.

Yours sincerel




Congr M:Dunagh
.‘Camden Councj) Plannip,
Lamden Town Hall Exte
Argyle Stregt

Londgn
WC1H SND

& Departmen;
Astan

Dear Conor M(Dgnagh

One Bedforg Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Court Road - Planning applications
2013/ 3880/P and 2013/3381/ P,

will attract more shoppers ta Totten ham Court Roag atatime when some of the existing

retailers on the street are struggling. The new office space will mean more jobs on the site

and wil benefit other jocal shaps, hotels and ather businesses

The development, fapproved, would make 2 financial contribution towards Camden'’s plans

10 plant new trees and widen bavements on Tottenham Court Road, making it more

pleasant ta walk down. : 1
{ i f the new building from Bedfor

The new building will respect its neighbours and the view of

Square will be better than currently,

t i lication.
I'hope that the cauntil will approve the planning applics
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Canor N‘cDunagh
Camden Coyn il Planninq Depamrer(
own Hal| Ex
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Dezr Conor McDonagh

One Bedfarg Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Court Road - planning applications
2013/3880/P ang 2013/388?,"}’.

lam writing in support of the Planning application for the redevelopment of the buildings on
the corner of Bedford Avenye ap¢ Tottenham Court Road

The southern end of Tottenham Court needs tg be revived. Tha high-guality shops Proposed
will attract more shoppers to Tetten ham Court Road at a time when some of the existing
retailers on the street are struggling. The new office space wil| Mean more jobs on the site
and will benefit gthar local shops, hotels and other business

85

The -:Ieueluplrenf, if approved, would make a financi

contribution towa s Camden’s plans

to plant nNew trees ang viden pay

ents on Tottenham Court Road, making it more
pleasant to waik down,

The new building wil| respectits neighbours ang the view of the new building fram Bedford
Square will be better than currently
| hope that the council will approve the planning application
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Coner McDonzgh

Camden Council l"lan.-ung Departmant
Camden Fown Haly Lxtension

Arpyle Strest

London

WCIH aNp

Bear Conor M Danagh

One Bedforg Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Caurt Road - planning applications
2013}'38&3/1’ and ZDIBISBBI,IP.

| am writing in Support of the Planning application for the redeveldpment of the buildings on

the corner of Bedford Avenye and Tottenham co urt Road

The southern end of Tottenham Court needs to be revived, The high-qua Y Shops proposed
will attract mere shoppers tg Tottenham Court Road ata time when some of the existing
retailers on the Street are Struggling. The new office space will Mean more jobs on the site
and will benefi other local shops, hotels and other businesses,

The development, |fapprn-:ed, wauld make s financial contribution towards Camden’s plans
ta plant new trees and widen Pavements on Tottenham Coyrt Road, making it more
pleasant to walk down.

The new building will Fespect its neighbours and the view of the new building from Bedforg

Square will be better than currently.
I hope that the council will approve the planning application.

Yours sincerely
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Conar NcDonagh

Camden Council Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extensian

Argyle Street

Lendon

WCIH8ND

Dear Conar McDonagh

One Bedford Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Court Road - planning applications
2013/3880/P and 2013/3881/p,

lam writing in support of the planning application for the redevelopment of the buildings on
the corner of Bedford Avenue and Tottenham Court Road.

The scuthern end of Tottenham Court needs to be revived. The high-guality shops proposed
will attract mare shoppers to Tottenham Court Road at a time when some of the existing
retailers on the street are struggling, The new office space will mean more jobs on the site
and will benefit other local shops, hotels and other businesses

The den’elapment, if approved, would make a financial contribution tewards Camden’s plans
to plant new trees and widen pavements on Tottenham Court Road, making it more
pleasant to walk down.

The new building will respect its neighbours and the view of the new building from Bedfard
Square will be better than currently

I'hope that the council will approve the planning application,

Yours sincerely
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Conor MeDaonagh

Camden Council FIannin;{ Department
Camden Town Hell Extension

Argyle Street

Londan

WCIH 8ND

Dear Congr Melionagh

One Bedford Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Court Roag - Planning applications
2013/3880/P angd 2013/3881/p,

lam writing in support of the pranm‘ng application for the redevelopment of the buiidings on
the corner of Bedford Avenue and Tottenham Court Road.

The southern end of Tattenham Court needs to pe revived, The high-quality shops prapased
will attract more shoppers g Tottenham Court Road ata time when some of the existing
retailers on the streat are struggling, The new office space will Mean more jobs an the site
and will Benefit other local shops, hotels and other businesses.

The deveFopment, if approved, would make 3 financial contribution towargs Camden's plans
10 plant new trees and widen Pavements on Taottenham Court Road, making it more
pleasant to walk down.

The new building will respectits neighbours and the view of the new building fram Bedford
Square will be hetter than currently.

| hope that the council will approve the planning application.

Yours sincerely

C‘.z. As by

Sl fe Terreudie telaT

Lorpsand

Sy A e [



Conor McDenagh
Camden Council Planning Department
Camden Town Hall Extension

e Streat

Londen

WCiH 8ND

Dear Eano-'M(Dnnagh

One Bedforg Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Court Road - Planning applications
2013,"3-380,”’ and ZUJEISSBIIP.

! am writing in support of the planning 2pplication far the redevelopment of the buildings an
the corner of Bedford Avenye and Tottenham Court Road.

The southern end of Tattenham Court needs ta be revived, The hi'E,Frqquirv shops proposed
will atiract more shoppers to Tattenham Court Road at a time when same of the existing
retailers on the strept are struggling. The new office space will medn more jobs an the site.
and will benefit other lagal shaps, hotels and other businassss,

The -:?:welopwent, ifcpprowrj. Wwould make g financial contribution tawards Camden’s plans
to plant new tress and widen pavements on Tettenham Court Road, making it more
pleasant to walk down,

The new building will fespect its neighbours and the view of the new building from Bedforg
Square will be better than currently,

| hope that the council will approve the Planning application,

Yours sincerely




Conor MeDonagh
Camden Cauncil Planning Departmant

Camden Te Hall Extension

WC1H BND

Dear Conar McDonagh

One Bedford Avenue and 251-258 Tottenham Court Road - planning applicatians
2013/3880/P and 2013/3881/p,

l'am writing in suppert of the planning application for the redevelapment of the buildings on
the carner of Bedford Avenue and Tottenham Court Road

The southern end of Tottenham Court needs 1o be revived. The high-quality shaps proposed
will attract more shoppers to Tattenham Court Road at a time when same ufl“lE-(xi\ling

xce will mean more jobs on the site

retailers on the street ars struggling. The new office SI

and will benefit other local shops, hotels and ather businesses,

The development, if approved, would make a financial contribution towards Camden’s plans
ta plant new trees and widen pavements an Tottenham Court Ruad, making it more
pleasant to walk dowr,

The new building will respect its neighbours and the view of the new building from Bedfard
Square will be better than currently,

I hape that the counci| will approve the planning application,

Yours sincerely
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